
County of Monterey

Board Report

Board of Supervisors
Chambers

168 W. Alisal St., 1st Floor
Salinas, CA 93901

Consider recommending that the Board of Supervisors submit a letter to the Fort Ord Reuse Authority (FORA)
supporting prioritization of the Davis Road South of Blanco improvement transportation project in FORA’s
fiscal year 2018-2019 Capital Improvement Program and commitment of future funds to the project.
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